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UALU 354 Federal 

Credit Union 
Office Closings: 
May 25th – Memorial Day 
June 30th – close at 1pm for end of quarter 
  Close out 
July 3rd – Independence Day (observed)  
 

Annual Meeting 

We would like to inform our 
members that due to the 
Coronavirus outbreak, we have 
yet to determine when we will 
be able to hold our annual 
meeting. We will notify our 
members once the meeting has 
been rescheduled.  

Youth Month 
Each year, Credit Unions around the world 
celebrate Youth Month in April. It allows us the 
opportunity to recognize our young members, 
encourage them to save, and educate them 
about making sound financial decisions.  

Your Credit Union grants three young members 
a monetary award annually in honor of Youth 
Month. This year’s winners are: 

Nicole Lara - $100.00 
Quinn Dieter - $50.00 
Lisa Mondock - $50.00 

Congratulations!! 
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Pauline Kriston Scholarship 

The Credit Union awards one 
member a $500 college scholarship 
each year. All full time students who 
have an active account with the 
Credit Union are eligible to apply 
and receive this scholarship.  

We are pleased to announce that 
the winner of the 2020 Pauline 
Kriston Scholarship is Matthias Hirst. 
We would like to congratulate 
Dominic and wish him all the best in 
his future endeavors! 
 

________________________________________________ 

We would like to take this opportunity to notify 
our members that due to the recent COVID19 
recommendations on social distancing, it is 
necessary for the credit union to not permit 

members to enter the lobby until further notice. 
We will continue to be open however, and we 

advise that you call the office to conduct business. 
If you wish to make a withdrawal or deposit at the 
credit union, we will take transactions at the door. 

 


